
Brian Merck


From: Brian Merck


Sent: Sunday, September 8, 2019 9:55 AM


To: julie.roberts@noaa.gov


Subject: NOAA Statement on NWS Birmingham Office


I thought the NOAA statement last week contradicting the NWS Birmingham office regarding Hurricane


Dorian impacts on Alabama was highly inappropriate. It undermined the National Weather Service and can


only be seen as overtly political and/or cowardice in the face of Trump.


I have great respect for NOAA and the work that you do, so this was disappointing.


Thanks,


Brian Merck


Brunswick, GA
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